
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, April 19, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Build your own wrap  

 Crispy Chicken Tenders  

 Pepperoni Pizza  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Alec Garza  

   Joseph Rodriguez  

   Rhys Winchester  

   Shea Winchester    

   

1. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

2. The Early Act Club in conjunction with the LeaderShop is offering service opportunities 

for Day of Service on Saturday, April 21st.  There are opportunities to plant and clean up 

parks, organize food or supplies for food pantries or shelters as well as crafts to cheer up 

senior citizens. If you would like information, see Mrs. Rupert in room 109. 

 

3. Tonight, the D105 Performing Arts department will be hosting the 7
th

 annual Band-Aid 

concert.  This event will be raising money for the Karam Foundation, a nonprofit 

organization that works to help victims of the ongoing humanitarian crisis in 

Syria.  There will be raffles with wonderful prizes from great local businesses, as well as 

performances from the Concert Band, GMS Jazz Ensemble, Symphony Orchestra, and 

Gurrie Choir.  Come on out to hear some great music and support a great cause! 

 

4. Softball practice will go until 4:30pm today. Bring your mitt and your warm clothes we 

will be going outside for some of practice.  

 

5. Attention: The Gurrie PTO will be hosting Fun Snack tomorrow during lunch.  They will 

be selling churros for $2.00 and soda for $1.00.  

 

 

 

 

 


